
Highlights of Community Council Meeting 
March 6, 2019 

 
Security:  
None 
  
Administrative:  
A new Escrow Clerk has been hired to begin on March 18. Penny has organized the Insurance Documents for 
all associations. 
 
Recreational:  
The Golf Course is closed due to rain. Several of the public rooms are being repurposed and updated. See the 
list on the wall near the Security Office. 
 
New Business: 
A presentation: Tracking Expenses for Accurate decisions and Budgets. 
 
Officer Election: 
Keith Pierce Chairman 
Stuart Lewis Co-Chair 
Anne Montgomery Secretary 
 
Open Forum:  
 


